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AN K:r 10 REMJVE nm BumAU OF AL- Danton • 
COICLIC BEVERAGES FKM lN>ER nm DE-
PARIMENI' OF FINAM.:E AM> ArMINIS'mATICN 

OIP 

SU\fMRY: ID 899 proposed to rsnove the Bureau of Alcoholic Beverages 
fran under the jurisdiction of the Department of Finance and 
Adnmistration and place it under the State Liquor Cormission. In 
addition, the bill proposed to rsnove the Division of Liquor 
Enforcanent fran under the Department of Public Safety and place it 
under the State Liquor carmission. The bill also proposed to increase 
the State Liquor Cormission fran 3 to 5 IIlEIIlbers. The primary purpose 
of the bill is to provide a consistent policy with respect to the 
administration, control, and enforcsnent of the State's liquor laws and 
liquor policy. These responsibilities were divided anong several 
departments and agencies. 

The bill was reported out in new draft ID 1574 which kept the 
Division of Liquor Enforcsnent under the Department of Public Safety. 
There was concern that an organization with policy, regulatory, and 
enforcanent authority might not be for the best public interest. 

AN }Cf O:JCERHNJ THE GUIDELINES Violette OIP 
FCR STATE CINIRACT Pin:mS AN) APPEAL 
CF DECIS ICNS 

ST.l'vf&\RY: ID 924 proposed to require the Cormissioner of Finance and 
Administration to establish specific guidelines for the C<Jll)etitive 
bidding process. The intent was to develop a standard process for 
bidding on contracts awarded by departmens and agencies. The 
cannissioner of Finance and Administration was opposed to establishing 
a procedure for bidding to be used by all state agencies. 

The bill was reported out in new draft ID 1316 which required all 
departments, except Finance & .Administration and Transportation to 
establish C<Jll)etitive bidding procedures on contracts by users 
according to the .Administrative Procedure Act. The rules include 
standards for notification of bidders about contracts for bid, contract 
review, selection of bids, appeal of agency decisions, etc •• 
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